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MEMORANDUM FOR: Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Low-Level Waste Licensing

Branch, NMSS

FROM: Donald A. Nussbaumer, Assistant Director
State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: COLORADO REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE

The Office of State Programs has received a request from Colorado dated
September 20, 1982, for assistance on an application for a low-level
radioactive waste disposal site, see enclosure 1.

As indicated in Colorado's letter, the State is requesting additional
assistance above and beyond the technical assistance already agreed
u pon. Their request is for assistance in the development and publication
of an Environmental Statement on a LLW license application similar to
the one prepared by fNSS for the State of South Carolina on the Barnwell .

Site.

Please provide this office of your decision on the request.

Dw.? L-
Donald A. Nussbaumer
Assistant Director for

State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated
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